
WestRock to Release Fiscal Second Quarter 2024
Results on May 2, 2024

4/19/2024

ATLANTA--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- WestRock Company (NYSE: WRK) today announced that it will release fiscal

2024 second quarter results before the market opens on Thursday, May 2, 2024.

Due to the proposed business combination with Smurfit Kappa Group plc, WestRock will not host a conference

call.

A press release, a slide presentation and other relevant financial and statistical information will be accessible on

the Investors section of WestRock's website at ir.westrock.com.

About WestRock

WestRock (NYSE: WRK) partners with our customers to provide sustainable paper and packaging solutions that

help them win in the marketplace. WestRock’s team members support customers around the world from

locations spanning North America, South America, Europe, Asia and Australia. Learn more at

www.westrock.com.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20240419273030/en/
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